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Maternity Voices Partnership

Lay Representatives are  
parents or parents-to-be who 
can attend our meetings to tell 
us what it is like to use our 
services and give opinions on 
future changes.

We meet on a 
Thursday every 
other month 
at The James Cook University 
Hospital Maternity Reception. 
Childcare is not provided but 
please bring your baby/
child(ren) along.

Your NHS needs YOU  
to help improve maternity services!

If you would be interested in becoming a Lay Representative,  
or would like more information, please contact: 
The Maternity Admin Team on 01642 854249

The Maternity Voices Partnership group encourages  
lay representatives  to be involved in decisions around 
Maternity Services.
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